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Dear Residents, 

 

I do hope this newsletter finds you all well and that you have taken time 

to enjoy the summer months. I can hardly believe that we are at the 

end of the first half term for this year.  It has been delightful to welcome 

the children and their families back to school this year.  So much has 

been achieved this term already and we are now in the final stages of 

completing the new Clubhouse for our Extended Services provision.  

The two other new classrooms opened a few weeks ago and the 

children and staff have been enjoying the new facilities.  I have 

included a photograph below. 

 

As Autumn progresses out thoughts turn towards Harvest, Fireworks and  

Christmas.  This year we have collected Harvest donations for the 

Epsom and Ewell Foodbank and these were delivered earlier this week.  

As ever our community were exceptionally generous. The children have 

also been learning Harvest songs which will be available for the parents 

to watch online.  

 

The annual Fireworks display is once again planned after a year of 

COVID-19 disruption, we are all very excited about the event taking 

place. This is scheduled to take place on Friday 5 November and 

Neighbours will be able to purchase tickets for the event via the PTA 

Events website using the Neighbours group. This will be limited and 

operate on a first come first served basis so please do not delay if you 

would like to attend and support the PTA. Tickets will go on sale on 

2.11.21. https://www.pta-events.co.uk/sgpta/?

event=login&notLoggedIn=true&#.YXEp_6bsaUk 

 

Best wishes for a healthy half term. 

 

Mrs Louise Druce 

Headteacher  

 

 

Dates for Diaries  
 

Friday 5 November 2021 

from 5.00pm - 7.00pm  

PTA Firework Event.  

Fireworks will commence at 

6.30pm. 

 

Term Dates 
 

 Christmas Holidays  

Monday 20 December 2021 

to Monday 3 January 2022 

 

Easter Holidays 

Monday 4 April 2022 to  

Monday 18 April 2022 

 

Summer holidays 

Monday 25 July 2022 to 

Wednesday 31 August 2022 

Christmas  
 

Please check back for more 

details about how you can 

purchase Christmas trees 

and attend our school PTA 

Christmas event.  More 

details will follow shortly. 
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Community Lettings 

Stamford Green Primary School has a number of facilities for 

clubs and individuals to hire including catering facilities. 

Facilities are for hire throughout the year for both evenings and 

weekends. 

Individual bookings for a one off event or block bookings are 

available and are accepted on receipt of a signed copy of the 

school's Terms and Conditions of hire and a copy of a Public 

Liability Insurance cover (if available).  Payment for hire is made in advance, and normally 

requested by invoice. 

Please note, school events will take priority over external bookings. However, where a booking 

coincides with school events, clubs/individuals will be given as much notice as possible, and we 

will endeavour to make alternative arrangements to minimize any inconvenience. 

Please see http://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/facilities-hire/ for an application for use 

form. 

How do I receive the next newsletter? 

Please visit our website for more information and the next Community 

Newsletter: 

http://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/our-school/local-residents/ 

 

V A L U E S 
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